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Welcome to our newsletter. This week has been a very busy week with a focus on anti-bullying. The children have completed 

lots of activities to support their understanding of what bullying is and what to do if they feel that this is happening to them 

or others. Thank you to all the children and staff who wore their odd socks this week, it was a great way to celebrate 

difference. Mrs Lewis, Mrs Jones, Mr Larkin and Mrs Stocks looked through the children’s books and we were so pleased 

with how hard they have been working… well done children! A special well done to our nursery and reception children who have 

worked from home this week, and will continue to  next week, as their bubble closed. We look forward to seeing them back in 

school on Friday 27th November. Please continue to log onto Teams as your teachers are uploading wonderful videos. If you 

are having trouble, please let the school know. Please do not include any items with peanuts in, in your child’s packed 

lunch. We have some severe peanut allergies in school. 

 

Tuesday 24th November – Year 6 will complete a pupil questionnaire about health in school. 

Year 2 – Y2 will be continuing to learn about baptism. If you have any photos of your child’s baptism, please tweet 

them to Miss Hall @Stpatsy2 

 

Parents Evening – We will not be able to hold a face to face meeting this year. You should have already received 

a phone call from your child’s class teacher and in December you will receive a written report. As always, if there 

are any pressing matters, please contact school. 

 

Parent Questionnaire – please click on the link to access our parent questionnaire. This questionnaire is a 

general questionnaire about the school and will inform us about anything we need to improve on or any area in 

which we are succeeding. 

https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=x0ATrNoh2kyKPHKEXDwZoKTNlpYEp19Mh_MNmPJLcv

5URDNENEFYWkMyNFJOVjlQNVYxVVVUN1ZaUy4u 

  

PE TIMETABLE 

Y1 – Tuesday & Thursday 

Y2- Monday & Friday 

Y3 – Monday & Thursday 

Y4 – Monday & Friday 

Y5 – Tuesday & Friday 

Y6 – Tuesday & Thursday 

 

COVID Safe –  

• Please wear a face covering and social distance when dropping off and collecting your child. This keeps 

us and other families safe 

• If any of the children, your family become symptomatic over the weekend or test positive. Please email 

schoolclosures@st-patricks.liverpool.sch.uk 

• If you or child displays COVID-19 symptoms, it is essential that you book a test and inform school ASAP 

• These symptoms are a high temperature, a new, continuous cough, and a loss or change to your sense of 

smell or taste 
 

Wednesday Word  - https://www.paperturn-view.com/uk/wednesday-

word/kindness?pid=MTA101634&v=10.10 

http://www.stpatricksliverpool.co.uk/
mailto:patricks-ao@st-patricks.liverpool.co.uk
https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=x0ATrNoh2kyKPHKEXDwZoKTNlpYEp19Mh_MNmPJLcv5URDNENEFYWkMyNFJOVjlQNVYxVVVUN1ZaUy4u
https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=x0ATrNoh2kyKPHKEXDwZoKTNlpYEp19Mh_MNmPJLcv5URDNENEFYWkMyNFJOVjlQNVYxVVVUN1ZaUy4u
mailto:schoolclosures@st-patricks.liverpool.sch.uk
https://www.paperturn-view.com/uk/wednesday-word/kindness?pid=MTA101634&v=10.10
https://www.paperturn-view.com/uk/wednesday-word/kindness?pid=MTA101634&v=10.10


 


